
Date: 09/11/12 

Via Email 

Mr. Alexander Ansley 
US DOT- NHTSA 
Office of Defects Investigation 
Recall Management I W 46-412 
1200 New Jersey Ave. SE 
Washington, DC 20590 

DEFECT NOTICE UNDER 49 CFR Part 573- AMMENDMENT (recall #12V-427) 
Mobilityworks Vehicles with Braun Lifts 

Dear Mr. Ansley: 

Upon receipt of the 573 approval notification I recognized an enor in 
repmting. I interpreted the question on number of units affect as the total number 
of units produced during this time frame and reported the wrong number of 
"AFFECTED" units. I respectfully request to amend the original 573 
submission as follows: 

• Potential number of Units Affected: 1,219 
• Percentage of vehicles estimated to contain the Braun component defect is 1,219 

or 100%. 

I apologize for the enor in reporting and appreciate you adding this amendment to the 
original 573 submission. 

Mobilityworks 
Dennis Summers 
Vice President 
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